
 
 
 

  
Dear Patrick Whitehead 
 
Re: Chippenham Site Allocations Plan (CSAP) – Resumed Examination in Public 
 
Thank you for your letter of 21 September 2016. I note that in the light of the Council’s 
decision to grant outline planning permission for development of the Rawlings Green 
strategic site, subject to signing of a Section 106 Agreement, that the Examination will 
focus on the delivery of the allocation within the Plan period and the particular concerns 
raised in your letter. 
 
In the light of your letter and consequences for the Examination, I need to inform you that 
the Strategic Planning Committee that was due to take place today, 21st September, has 
been rescheduled to 7pm on Wednesday 28th September 2016. As you are aware from 
Examination Document EX/20 this Committee will be considering two applications relating 
to the South West Chippenham allocation. Re-scheduling became a necessity when it 
became apparent yesterday that an administrative error had resulted in a procedural 
irregularity regarding notice requirements.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Alistair Cunningham 
 
Director, Economic Development and Planning  
Direct line: 01225 713247 
alistair.cunningham@wiltshire.gov.uk  
 

21 September 2016 
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